WB MINUTES AUGUST 2016

Secretary's minutes, August 15, 2016
Wilde Bunch Board Meeting

Jean Mather, President

John Arnold, Treasurer

Jenny Mustered, Social Director
David Meltzer, Outreach Director
Pablo Candelaria, Class Director
Matt Thomson, Secretary

Call to order, 6:00pm, West Hall, ASDC, Hawkins Rd, Albuquerque, NM
GUESTS: Rick Weber

July MINUTES approved with two corrections noted, first for bank account fee grandfathered
(not the Post Office), second, possible printing fee reduction with use of print company logo.
Motion to accept carried by John A. / David M.

Treasurer's report submitted.
Motion to accept carried by David M. / Pablo C.

Chase the Chile 2016 update by Jean that the Chair, Georganne says all is going well and to
continue pushing registrations.

Future CTC: Jean opened the floor for general discussion and comment, adding that Wally is
very interested in Chairing or Co-Chairing the next CTC.

Rick W. expressed preference for keeping our hosting years even-numbered; a 3-year lapse is a
disservice to dancers; recommends not going more than two years without a fly-in due to loss of
income; there seems to be support for WB hosting every year.

John A. Is opposed to a major change.

Jean M. Stated WB could host either even or odd numbered years, also, that Georganne is
putting out a questionnaire regarding timing of future CTC DANCES.

Pablo C. In favor of staying with even-numbered years.

New Business:

Jean announced the Board resignation of Turtle Bear, effective immediately.

Also, see Jean regarding Ambassadorship representative for WB at Palm Springs Convention
2017.

David M. Reminds us of the KNM Pledge drive, Oct. 15 - 21 as a way to promote our club
through volunteer participation during this 50th year anniversary. Approximately 12-15
volunteers would be needed for 2-3 hours each.

Next meeting TBA (9/26).

Adjournment 8:05pm



